
From: Joseph Troccoli
To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: HB 3427 is the wrong approach for Oregon
Date: Thursday, April 25, 2019 2:00:09 PM

Dear Co-Chairs Roblan,

HB 3427 is the wrong approach for Oregon

This says it all!

Sincerely,

Joseph Troccoli
18351 SW Timbrel Ln
Sherwood, OR 97140
troccoli1953@gmial.com
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